
 
 
 

 

Year 3 you are invited on Wednesday 13
th

 December to Winter 

Warmers. 

This event is an opportunity for you to bring your adults and 

siblings into school to read to them and them read to you.  

Wear your pyjamas and snuggle down to read whilst drinking 

hot chocolate with your family. 

Please let us know how many of you are coming so we can 

make sure we have enough hot chocolate. 

Children must be supervised by their adult(s).   

From Miss Warner and the Year 3 Team.  

----------------------------------------------- 

Please return this slip to your class teacher before Friday 1
st

 

December. 

Please let us know if you are coming and how many people 

are coming with you.   

I………………………………….. (Child’s Name) will be coming to 

Year 3 Winter Warmers. 

I will be bringing………adults and ……..siblings with me. 

 

 

 

Year 3 Winter Warmers 

Wednesday 13
th

 December 

4- 5pm 

(This is a pop-in event, so please come and go when 

you like) 


